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$450,000

Approved

Agency:  Department of Transportation and Public Facilities

Project Title: Project Type: Planning and Research

Muldoon Road and Glenn Interchange Improvements

State Funding Requested: $450,000 House District: Anchorage Areawide (16-32)
One-Time Need

Brief Project Description:
Traffic, safety and preliminary design study for Muldoon/Glenn Interchange

Funding Plan: 
Total Project Cost:  $450,000 
Funding Already Secured:  ($0)
FY2013 State Funding Request:  ($450,000)
Project Deficit:  $0 

Detailed Project Description and Justification:
The Muldoon Road/Glenn Highway Interchange has become increasingly dangerous and congested with traffic from the
combination of the new shopping structure at Tikahtnu Commons, the VA clinic, access to Joint Base Elmendorf-Richardson
and Bartlett High School. Semi-trailer trucks servicing the hospital and shopping area must exit the Glenn to reach their
destination. Traffic is consistently backed up on to the highway. This area is also a safety concern for pedestrians and
students attending Bartlett High School. The Department of Transportation recognizes the need to address these concerns
through a traffic, safety and pedestrian study in order to propose a long term fix.

Project Timeline:
Study to begin as soon as FY 2013 funds are received

Entity Responsible for the Ongoing Operation and Maintenance of this Project:
Department of Transportation and Public Facilities

Grant Recipient Contact Information:
Name: Robert Campbell
Title: Central Region Director
Address: PO Box  196900

Anchorage, Alaska 99519
Phone Number: (907)269-0780
Email: rob.campbell@alaska.gov

Has this project been through a public review process at the local level and is it a community priority? X Yes No
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Contact Name: Kendra Kloster
Contact Number: 465-6259
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